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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508
County of Cook and State of lllinois

CONFERENCE PRESENTATION
MALCOLM X COLLEGE

THE CHANCELLOR

REPORTS that Valerie S. Perkins, Vice President for Faculty and Instruction, Randall M.
Johnson, Dean of Career Programs, and Ramon A. Williams, Assistant Director of
the West Side Learning Center, presented the concepts and applications of critical
thinking to an audience of 20 community college representatives at the Consortium
for Community College Development Summer Leadership Institute held in San
Antonio, Texas on July 19-23, 1999; and

that the evaluations of the participants indicated that the presenters did an excellent
job and encouraged further and future presentations; and

that City Colleges of Chicago acknowledges the aforementioned administrators and
commends them for a successful presentation, and for bringing positive national
visibility to the City Colleges of Chicago in general and to Malcolm X College
specifically.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor

August 5, 1999



